
At the in-person lobby day, members 
will be briefed by OEA staff on 
current legislative issues and will 
have an opportunity to meet with 
state lawmakers and their staff. The 
interaction of OEA members with 
elected officials is critical to improving 
the policies that impact students, 
educators, and public education.  
The lobby day briefing will include  
the Fair School Funding Plan, proposed 
voucher expansion, other items in 
House Bill 33 (the state operating 
budget bill for FY 2024 and 2025), 
and proposals to address educator 
recruitment and retention.

Join your colleagues at the OEA 
Headquarters’ Presidents Room, 
located at 225 E. Broad Street at  
9:30 a.m. for a short briefing.  
We strongly encourage you to  
schedule your meetings with 
legislators prior to lobby day.

Find contact information for your 
legislator by visiting: 
https://www.legislature.ohio.gov.

RSVP for Lobby Day here: 
https://www.ohea.org/get-
involved/oea-lobby-day/

If you need further information on 
Lobby Day please contact Lisa 
Simpson, in the OEA Government 
Relation Department, at: 
simpsonl@ohea.org or 
1-800-282-1500 ext. 3056.
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